
 

 

Dear Parents 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a good weekend. 
 
God bless 
 
 
Rachel Mahon 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a very festive week. It feels very Christmassy today with everyone wearing their Christmas 
jumpers.  Thank you for supporting this fundraising event for Save the Children. 
Just until the end of term I am sending out a hard copy of the newsletter.  

 
 
Carol Singing at Mico House  
Twenty five pupils from Year 6 sang Carols at Mico House (sheltered accommodation fro 
the elderly). Their beautiful singing was enjoyed by the residents. Well done Year 6 choir. 
 

 
 
EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity Plays 
I can't think of a better way of preparing for Christmas than watching our EYFS and Key Stage 1 chil-
dren re-tell the Christmas Story. Their enthusiastic performances of the nativity were a pleasure to 
watch and a wonderful way to be reminded that Christmas is a time of love and joy as we celebrate the 
birth of our saviour Jesus Christ. It was lovely to see so many parents and relatives at both perfor-
mances and I know from your faces that you all enjoyed it as much as I did! Thank you to all the staff 
who prepared the children so well and of course well done to all the children in Nursery, Reception, 
Year 1 and Year 2.  
 

Christmas Lunch - non uniform day 
On Wednesday 18th December the children will be having their Christmas lunch and class parties. We 
are   providing Christmas lunch for ALL children but if you have indicated that you do not wish your 
child to have it please provide them with a packed lunch. This will be a  non-uniform day (no money 
donations). Children may also bring in a small snack and drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks) to have 
at their class party in the afternoon. The snack is just for your child. If this could be sent in a  carrier 
bag/tupperware with your child's name on, that will help their teachers.  
 
Have a good weekend. 
God Bless 
Rachel Mahon 

 

Reminder of Forthcoming Events 
 
¶ Tuesday 17th December  - Y2 trip to Museum of London 
¶ Wednesday 18th December - Christmas dinner and class parties -  
         NON UNIFORM DAY 
¶ Friday 20th December  - Y1-Y6 Carol Service in the church 1:30pm 

 
SCHOOL CLOSES FOR CHRISTMAS AT 2:30PM 

 
SCHOOL REOPENS FOR PUPILS ON MONDAY 6TH JANUARY 

 



Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity  


